Ms. Arosha Ananya
Director

AITS India

India

Dear: Ms. Ananya,

Re: The notification from ITS Asia-Pacific Secretariat

March 14, 2016

On behalf of the secretariat of ITS Asia-Pacific, | need to inform you that we have to review your

membership status in ITS Asia-Pacific.

Although we announced your membership suspension for ITS

Asia Pacific Board of Directors and ITS World Congress Board of Directors in the letter dated June 26,

2014 as the resolution of the ITS AP BOD members, no response has been received to the ITSAP

secretariat up to now.

If you are not in a positive perspective to execute the roles and responsibilities of the ITS Asia-Pacific

any more in future, we have to seek for the involvement of any other entity which could propel the

important roles for ITS deployment representing the powerful country.

Your comments by March 22, 2016 would be highly appreciated.

Best regards,

Hajime Amano

The Secretariat General
ITS Asia-Pacific



